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Under Minnesota's postsecondary enrollment options program, postsecondary 

institutions can offer college courses in high schools through an agreement 

between the governing board of a public system or a private postsecondary 

institution and a local school board.  

This bill prohibits the governing boards and institutions that sign these agreements 

from adopting a policy that would, in effect, limit the availability of courses 

offered in high schools throughout the state.  


